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California Banks Face State Push for New Local
Reinvestment Bill in the States
  

RELATED PROFESSIONALS

Chris J. Willis

Chris Willis, a co-leader of Troutman Pepper Locke’s Consumer Financial Services Regulatory Practice Group,

was quoted in the April 28, 2025 Bloomberg Government article, “California Banks Face State Push for New Local

Reinvestment Bill in the States.”

“The story of the next few years will likely be pullback on the federal side and state efforts to counteract that,”

Chris Willis, partner at Troutman Pepper Locke, said in an interview.
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